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Institute for Inclusion
in the Legal Profession



IILP Review:

The State of Diversity and Inclusion in the Legal Profession
REPORTERS’ GUIDELINES

IILP Review: The State of Diversity and Inclusion in the Legal Profession (“The IILP Review”) is an annual review that collects, compiles, examines and discusses the most cutting edge efforts to create a more diverse and inclusive legal profession. A signature facet of the Review will be the “Diversity and Inclusion Round-Up” wherein short descriptions, reports, analyses, and comment upon new initiatives will be provided. 

As a Reporter, the IILP asks that you seek out and collect information about new diversity and inclusion initiatives, strategies, reports, programs, research, etc. that relate to your practice setting or diversity type or geographic area. These should be new efforts or cutting edge endeavors rather than programs or efforts that have been ongoing for a number of years unless some new facet or outcome has emerged or some significant change has occurred. Then, on a quarterly basis, reporters will provide a summary of these informational items that describes:
· What is it called?

· What is it?
· Who is doing it?

· When is it being done or when was it done?

· Why is being done (if not self-explanatory)?

· How is it being done?
· How does it work?
· Where is it being done?

· What kind of budget or other resources does it require?

· What kind of staffing (paid or volunteer) is required?

· What is the outcome/impact?

· What do you think about it? (Does it sound like it will achieve its objectives? Is it practical and realistic? Can it be replicated by others? Etc.)
· How can someone go to get more information?

These submissions need not be long, no more than a few paragraphs. Some quarters there may be nothing to report but we ask that you make a concerted effort to ascertain that.
Among the practice settings and diversity types for which you can sign up to be a reporter are:

· Corporate In-House Law Dept.

· Large and Medium Law Firms
· Solo Practice or Small Law Firm

· Minority- or Women-Owned Law Firms

· Government Agencies

· Military

· Public Interest Firms

· Not-for-Profit Organizations

· Bar Associations

· Law Students

· Law Schools and Legal Academia

· African and African American

· American Indian or Native American

· Asian and Asian Pacific American

· Hispanic

· Women

· Disabilities

· LGBT

· Age

· Religion

You can also sign up to be a reporter for your geographic area.

Submissions should be emailed at least quarterly to Review@TheIILP.com. Reporters are encouraged to make their submissions quarterly; due to the publication schedule of the review, final submissions for the upcoming issue of the Review must be received before January 1st each year. 
Reporter who make a minimum of 4 submissions per calendar year will be listed on the IILP website and in the published review so as to facilitate the submission of information to you from various sources.

If you are willing to be a reporter, please complete the Reporter Sign-Up form on the IILP website at www.TheIILP.com and submit it to Register@TheIILP.com. 

